EXHIBIT A-7(a)

ENGINEERING STATEMENT OF JOEL T. SAXBERG

This engineering statement was prepared for Emmis Radio License, LLC,
licensee of FM station KZLA-FM, CH 230B, Los Angeles, California, by Joel T.

Saxberg of Beem Co.

SUPERVISON OF NEW TOWER AND ANTENNA - I was retained by Emmis
Radio as Project Manager for their new support structure and antenna on Mt.
Wilson. I made frequent site visits and was at the site when the new ERI Model
1182-2CP-DA antenna was installed. I handed the riggers the manufacturer’s
installation drawing and observed the installation process. Afterwards, I used a
Brunton compass with tripod to verify that the azimuth was properly set. A
licensed surveyor, Mr. Aaron G. Byrd, performed a precision alignment of the
KZLA directional antenna. The antenna is now installed according to the
manufacturer’s instructions. My qualifications are a matter of record and are

included on the following “Engineering Certification” page.



